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To All Faculty and Staff:

You should have received Dr. Stanley's Call for Nominations for the
Undergraduate Recognition Awards.  Awards for Academic Excellence and
Outstanding Achievements will be presented at a ceremony scheduled
for April 26, 2010.

We would like to encourage you to assist us in recognizing
undergraduates who have contributed to the university, to the
surrounding community, and those who have impressive academic
accomplishments that go beyond the classroom experience.

All nominations must be submitted on-line no later than February 5,
2010 at the following address: 
http://www.stonybrook.edu/uaa/index.shtml 

If you have any questions about these awards please fell free to
contact either Ronnie Paschkes (RPASCHKES@notes) at 2-7320 or Amy
Matkovich (AMMATKOVICH@notes.cc.sunysb.edu) at 2-7080.
 
Thank you.


